
March 14, 2020
8:30 p.m.

Dear Residents, Property Owners, and Friends:

Please see the following update from BHI Transportation:

BHI Transportation Update

Bald Head Island Transportation is working closely with NC State and
Local Government officials regarding ferry transportation service in
relation to the Coronavirus outbreak. Beginning Sunday, March 15,
2020 maximum passengers per ferry will be 95.

For updates on the ferry status please go to the BHI Transportation web page
HERE.

The Village will providing another update on the evolving COVID-19 situation
tomorrow.

Thank you,

Carin Z. Faulkner
Vill P bli I f ti Offi

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=29054464&msgid=151409&act=7O7D&c=1600602&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fbaldheadislandferry.com%2Fannouncements


Village Public Information Officer
cfaulkner@villagebhi.org
(910) 457-9700 ext. 1025
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